
Biden's Budget Recommends
$150 Billion for Home and
Community-Based Services
Please join us in showing support!

Below is an alert from our national
organization, ANCOR, inviting members to use
the Advocacy Link in support of the
President’s proposed budget to increase
funding for Home and Community Based
Services (HCBS). This is a concrete way to
help our system into the future.

This is very easy to navigate, and here are a couple of helpful hints:

▪ When
you
enter
your
name
and
address
it
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automatically
captures
your
representatives

▪ There
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summary
of
the
language
on
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▪ You
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want
to
change
the
subject
line
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add
more
commentary,
if
you
feel
prepared
to
do
so

▪ You'll
automatically
receive
an
email
from
ANCOR
confirming



that
your
submission
was
received

You'll also receive a prepared response from all of you representatives to
confirm their receipt.

Here's the message from ANCOR:

The White House’s
fiscal year 2024 budget
blueprint was released
this past Thursday,
recommending $150
billion over 10 years to
improve and expand
home and community-based services, a significant win for providers and
individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities who rely on
these services.

Congress will now begin drafting their own budget, but is not expected to
reveal any plans for several weeks. ANCOR will continue to advocate and
work with stakeholders to ensure that the funding is allocated in a way that
supports Medicaid services.

ANCOR encourages individuals with disabilities, their families, and
providers to make their voices heard and push for increased funding for
Medicaid by using our advocacy tool.

Go to the Advocacy Tool
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